
MAMMOTH LAKES RECREATION STAFF REPORT 

Subject:   Introduction of Candidates and Possible Nomination and Appointment of New 
Mammoth Lakes Recreation Board Members to Fill Vacant Seats. 

 
Meeting Date: June 5, 2025 
 
Written by: Kim Anaclerio, Executive Director 
  
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
The Mammoth Lakes Recreation (MLR) Board bylaws authorize the number of Directors to be 
seven (7). There will be one (1) appointed position without term and six (6) elected termed 
positions. The appointed position shall be held for a Mammoth Lakes Town Council designee, 
who shall be a Council Member.  Terms of each elected director shall be two (2) years, with three 
terms expiring in even years and three terms expiring in odd years, with no term limits. The current 
appointed Board has four (4) sitting Directors and one (1) Mammoth Lakes Town Council 
designee, leaving the MLR Board with two vacant seats. 
 
Two candidates have expressed interest in being elected to the Mammoth Lakes Recreation Board. 
The two candidates have provided letters of interest for your review. The Board may nominate and 
elect one or both candidates. If elected, terms will begin immediately and expire according to the 
MLR Board Term Matrix. 
 
Attachments: 
A: Letter of Interest: Heidi Kuznitz 
B: Letter of Interest: Darlene Pascua 
C: MLR Board Term Matrix  




